
Is your child starting school  

next September? 

Hipswell Church of England Primary School is 

holding two evenings for parents/carers who would 

like to find out what we have to offer. 

Thursday 7th January, 2021 between 4pm and 5pm 

Monday 11th January 2021 between 4pm and 5pm 

This is an exciting opportunity for you to explore  

our fantastic Reception class setting. 

We also have a great deal of information available  

on our website: www.hipswell.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Please email: admin@hipswell.n-yorks.sch.uk to register your attendance. 

Please note that due to the current restrictions, this event is only available for adults. 

Headteacher: Miss C Ewbank 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Regan 

Hipswell Village, Catterick Garrison,  

North Yorkshire, DL9 4BB, 

Phone: 01748 832513  


